
munro llc
Comments for Facility Site ID:18898
Site Cleanup ID: 11907

Connie Groven
Cleanup Project Manager
SW Regional Office
Dept. of Ecology

Dear Sirs:
I am wishing to comment on the Western Port Angeles Harbor Cleanup project. I have been
actively involved in this community for over 30 years with time spent on the City of Port Angeles
Council as well as a board member on many significant organizations in this community. Thus I
believe that I speak as a well informed member of this community.
It is critical that this project move ahead in the current preferred cleanup alternative and schedule.
We have watched as so much time has been wasted with the Rayonier cleanup project where an
important site is tied up and not contributing to the local economy. The preferred alternative gets
this project done expeditiously , in a reasonable cost to the companies involved, and without
further harm to the environment.
I support moving ahead quickly with the currently suggested preferred alternative.

Sincerely,
Grant Munro


